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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director J{k­

Lee Frey, Solid Waste Director LF 

November 13, 2023 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP24-005 2023 Closure/Post Closure Updates 

On September 14, 2023, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Purchasing & Contracting Department 
formally solicited proposals for RFP24-005 2023 Closure/Post Closure Updates. The request for 
proposals was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and the Anchorage Daily News on September 
13, 2023. 

The project consists of professional services to provide the KPB with closure/post-closure 
cost estimates, worksheets, and spreadsheets meeting EPA and ADEC requirements. 

On the due date of October 11, 2023, two (2) proposals were received and reviewed by a review 
committee as follows: 

FIRMS 

Geosyntec Consultants 

Trihydro Corporation 

LOCATION 

Anchorage, Alaska 

Soldotna, Alaska 

TOTAL SCORE 

367 

254 

The highest-ranking proposal, which includes a cost factor, was submitted by Geosyntec 
Consultants with a lump sum cost proposal of $26,115.00. The proposal review committee 
recommends award of a contract to Geosyntec Consultants of Anchorage, Alaska. Your approval 
for this award is hereby requested. 

Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 290-32010-20CPC-43011. 

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 

11/13/2023 

Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 290-32010-Z0CPC-43011 

Amount 
.:J-

6.11 5.00 

By: e {?{-\" 
11/13/2 23 

Date: __ 

NOTES:NA 


